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HawkBlast for Grades 9-11  |  May 29, 2017

News & Updates
Exam Schedule
The exam schedule is posted for students.  Please note that for students taking EOC exams, they still need to report to school
for those class periods on Monday, June 5 and Tuesday, June 6.  Instead of taking an exam during those class periods,
students will have their final exam review.  If you have questions about the exam schedule, please contact Assistant Principal
Melissa Hurst (mhurst@wcpss.net).

Rising Seniors – Class of 2018
Below are a few notes for rising seniors.

If rising seniors are planning to request early release, late arrival or midyear graduation for 2017-18, please work to get
those requests turned in prior to the end of school this year.Your chance of getting a schedule that you like increases
considerably when we know these details earlier.If you have questions, please contact your counselor.Forms can be
found at this link.
Senior Portraits will be taken at HSHS the week of June 26-30.More information can be found at this link.

Counselor Assignments in 2017-18
Please note that counselor caseloads will change a bit for rising 10-12th graders in 2017-18.  Counselors are assigned by last
names and will be:

Grades 10-12, Last Names A-G:Amy Gregorio, agregorio@wcpss.net
Grades 10-12, Last Names H-O:Matt O’Connor, moconnor@wcpss.net
Grades 10-12, Last Names P-Z:Kristie Jones, kjones15@wcpss.net

Rising seniors whose counselor has changed by they feel a particularly strong connection to their current counselor may
continue to see them as needed for college applications, scholarships, or other supports.
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Final Report Cards for 2016-18
Final report cards for this school year will be mailed home to families.  You should receive them the week of June 12-16.  Grades
should be available via Power School during that time as well.

Summer School Information
If your student has a need to participate in summer school, please view the information at this link.  Please note that summer
school is for credit recovery only, not original credit.  For more information, please contact your counselor.

Information for 2017-18
We will plan to send out information via HawkBlast and postal mail for the start of the school year in early July.  Schedules will be
available to students in early August.  If you have questions related to the start of the school year, please note that most staff is
on leave for the summer.  If you call the front office, we will work to get your questions answered.

Unless there is pressing information to share, this will be the last HawkBlast of the school year.  Good
luck with the upcoming exams!  Enjoy a safe and restful summer!  We look forward to seeing you again in
August!

Have a great week, Hawks!  

Wake County Public School System would like to continue connecting with you via email. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
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